Approved!

Parents, | am so pleased to share, you will have the choice to send your child to

campus to learn, or you may choose to have your child learn at home when we begin
the school year on September 10th. Our waiver to allow students to attend school on
campus was approved by the Ventura County Public Health Department this morning.

We will stick with our September 10th start date for students. But | am changing the
date of our Town Hall meeting from Monday to Tuesday, September 1st at 6:00 pm. I'd
like to take one more day to prepare now that we have this exciting information. | will be
giving a demonstration lesson for parents to watch on Tuesday from 6:00 to 6:20,
followed by the Town Hall Webinar at 6:20.

Please look for the Zoom link for the Town Hall meeting and the Google Meet link for
the demo lesson in an email from me tomorrow.

Have a great night,

Lisa Macias-Flavin



